From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Opposition to plans for Sizewell C
Date: 27 September 2021 15:01:01

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I am writing in objection to the proposed plans for Sizewell C. As a property owner and weekly visitor to coastal East Suffolk, I have real concerns about the impact that the size and duration will have on the unique nature of this part of Suffolk.

- 12,000 extra vehicles on the A12 is a terrifying thought. This stretch of road
 can barely manage as it is, and the A12 is a notoriously dangerous road.
 And we all know how 'careful' HGV and tipper truck drivers are. That many
 more cars, plus the Park & Ride, also represent a light, pollution and traffic
 hazard.
- The coastline is eroding and the plans will destroy both SSSI and AONB land, as well as disturbing precious wildlife. The marshes and heaths that border the coastline here are enjoyed by so many who come to the area
- Toxic waste will be left on site for future generations to enjoy
- There are no plans to improve pedestrian access or parking to Darsham station, despite an intention for there to be a 24/7 rail link, making access for locals both dangerous and difficult

Any proposed benefits (to electricity production, local jobs, etc etc) do not outweigh the massive and permanent damage the build would do to this area.

Yours sincerely,

Georgina Baker

